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Hello everyone –
 
This month we heard so many good things about people across campus assisting with Orientation!
Thank you!
If you are able, please consider volunteering during Move in and Welcome Week activities. It’s
energizing to connect with students during these exciting times.
The countdown is on until classes begin. Thanks in advance for all of your great work that you do
with care, competence and enthusiasm!
 
The following were recognize in July:
Erika Loegering in Student Health Services
Anne Johnson and Admission Counselors in Admission
Crystal Mosher in Admission
Kim Anvinson in the Bookstore
Kate Cook in the President’s office
Sharijad Hasan in Upper Great Plains Transportation Institute
Kristina Astrup in Human Resources
Kylee Davis in Admission
Kylie Thurber in Admission
Angie Reinke in Dean of Students office
Zack Rittenhouse in One Stop
 
Here is more information about Good Things including the entry form.
Entries outside of your own department and outside of SAEM are welcome!
I will follow up your recognition with an email to the person recognized sharing what you wrote to
them, a personalized note and we will update the website monthly.
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